
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E    R E L E A S E 

January 16, 2018 
  

CONTACT: Sheri Masterson, Public Information Officer 
550 Landa Street 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
smasterson@nbtexas.org 

  

City Facilities/Services Closed on Tuesday, January 16th 
  
New Braunfels, TX — Due to deteriorating weather conditions, City of New Braunfels offices, facilities and 

services will be closed on Tuesday, January 16th. 

           This closure does not include Public Safety services or City staff deployed in the City’s Emergency 

Operations Center, which currently in operation at City Hall. 

 City Public Works crews have prepared materials and barricades are monitoring City roads and bridges.  For 

road closure information, view data at this site:  

City Of New Braunfels Road Closures.            

The public is urged to monitor local and regional media outlets for changing conditions and NB Headlines 

at www.nbtexas.org and the City’s Official Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/CityofNewBraunfels) for 

City of New Braunfels specific information, during this weather event.  Unnecessary travel should be avoided, and 

speed greatly reduced if travel is unavoidable. 
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